Public Administration Committee

From:

Olga Pope

Sent:

Friday, 21 March 2014 10:23 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

No hunting for sport!

Dear Ms Mesiti,

The plan to allow shooting of introduced animals as a legal sport is disgusting and many animals will suffer prolonged and painful deaths as a result of this!!

This liberal government has already done so much damage to the environment such as the shark cull and allowing industrial developments in the great barrier reef.

Now you want to allow sick individuals to shoot helpless animals (it would be better if they would shoot eachother). My family is absolutely outraged that a plan like this has even been proposed.

Australia is supposed to be a civilised nation which has animal welfare as a priority but everywhere it seems as though welfare of animals is neglected.

Take an example from Germany where hunting is completely banned.

You do care about your families and you don't want them to suffer yet why is it so easy to murder innocent animals? This plan must not be approved!

Sincerely,

Olga Pope